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The ARG has developed a questionnaire on the presence and role of neuro-oncology within the 

Departments of Neurology outside Europe and North America. We have followed a template of a 

similar initiative which is ongoing in Europe under the umbrella of the European Academy of 

Neurology (EAN). The survey has been initially focused on South America with the future aim to 

extend to Asia.  

We are also planning a survey on driving license policies for patients with brain tumors and seizures. 
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